GENERAL OFFICE

Nebraska Public Power District T s Sy T -

NLS8500142

Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr., Vassallo:

Subject: Operational Status of On-Site Communications Capabilities at Cooper
Nuclear Station (CNS) NRC Docket No. 50-298, DPR-46

Reference: (a) Letter (NLS8500023) from J. M. Pilant to D. B. Vassallo,
dated February 1, 1985, Annual Emergency Preparedness
Exercise.

(b) Letter from D. B, Vassallo to J. M. Pilant, April 1, 1985,
Annual Emergency Preparedness Exercise.

In accordance with committments made in reference (a), Nebraska Public Power
District has conducted a test of communications capability using appropriate
equipment located in the Technical Support Center and the Emergency Operations
Facility. This test included verification of operability of all communication
and dose assessment equipment, and was completed on May 28, 1985.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me.
Sincerely,
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Jo M. Pilant
Manager, Technical Staff
Nuclear Power Group
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